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May 25th, 2018  File: 0400-50-CSRD Cost Sharing Issues 
 
 
Columbia Shuswap Regional District Board 
Box 978, 555 Harbourfront Drive NE 
Salmon Arm, BC  V1E 4P1 
VIA EMAIL TO: chamilton@csrd.bc.ca 
 
 
Dear Chair Martin and Board Members: 
 
RE: Regional Feasibility Study – Golden Aquatic Centre       
 
At a special meeting of the Town of Golden Council held May 23rd, 2018 and in response to the 
letter received from CAO Charles Hamilton dated April 30th, 2018, the following resolution was 
passed: 
 
THAT the Town of Golden is supportive in principle with the CSRD conducting a feasibility study to 
determine the capital and operating costs of an indoor aquatic facility and to determine if sufficient 
community support for establishing a new service to own and operate a community aquatic centre exists, 
provided that this does not represent a notice of concurrence to do so.  
 
It is the sentiment of Council that its concurrence on this matter is not a requirement for its 
execution and therefore simply concedes the authority of the CSRD to undertake the above 
study at its convenience.  Notwithstanding, Council wish it communicated that the 
commencement of this initiative may be best left till after contemplation of the results of the 
October 20th general local election and referendum. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Jon Wilsgard 
Chief Administrative Officer/ 
Corporate Officer 
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